
Soleng Tom Elementary 
10520 East Camino Quince 

Tucson, Arizona 85748 
(520) 731-5400 

  

Dear Soleng Tom Families, 

On behalf of the staff at Soleng Tom Elementary, I am pleased to welcome you to the 

2024-2025school year!   We look forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure all 

students achieve their highest potential and have the greatest success.  We recognize that to 

be successful in school, our children need support both from home and school.  A strong 

partnership with you will make a great difference in your child’s education. Guiding and 

supporting your child’s learning by ensuring that: 

 

 1.  Daily attendance and on time arrival, ready for the day’s learning experience. 

 2.  Complete all classroom/homework assignments. 
 3.  Read daily to develop a love of reading and improve literacy skills. 

 4.  School experiences are shared and talked about. 

 5.  Attending or volunteering in schoolwide events or recognitions. 

Soleng Tom staff are committed to providing the best learning opportunities for success 

for our students. We are looking forward to the 1st day of school when we can meet and engage 

with our new students, their families and certainly welcome back our returning students and 

their families.   

“IT’S GOING TO BE A GREAT YEAR!” 

Here are few important dates for this upcoming year: 
 

*July 30th:       POP-IN (4:30pm – 6:00pm) 

*Aug. 1st:     1st Day for Students 

*Aug. 13th:    Curriculum Night  

*Aug. 21st:   Professional Learning Day (No school for students) 

*Sept.18th/19th/20th:  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

*Sept. 2nd:         Labor Day – No School 

 

It is our goal to continue the excellence in academics and services Soleng Tom is known 

for and committed to providing.  Our success has always been due in large to the dedication 

and commitment of our wonderful staff, students and families who work in partnership for 

student success. 

 I am looking forward to working with you and your child as we work toward providing a 

wonderful 2024-2025 school year.   

 

Sincerely, 
 

Oscar J. Dotson 
 

Oscar J. Dotson 

Principal 


